Thank you to the Bannockburn residents who attended the Annual meeting of your Association on
Saturday October 16. A quorum of residents were present either in person or via proxy.

We had a full agenda with key subjects including the ballot results of the Covenants and the election of 4
members to the Board of Directors; three new residents and one returning member.

The ballot results are posted and although there were 125 ballots received within the 21 day period,
passage of any ballot measure required 120 votes. Results were very positive question by question but
not enough owners participated in completing the 9 questions to pass any measure. Our work will
continue on increasing voter participation for any future endeavors.

| want to thank all members of the Board and Governing Docs committee for your contributions these
past two years. Your volunteerism helped in our efforts to make Bannockburn a great place to live.

Thank you to all who attended for your contributions and ideas presented at the meeting.

Jack Shuler
President



